
 

 

 
 

 

We are happy to inform that, team “Tech4Stack” consisting of following 

students of DJSCE has secured the 1
st

 runner-up position (out of 500 

registered teams) at "Tech-a-thon" 2024-25, organized by VJTI, Mumbai 

with a prize amount of ₹ 50,000/-. 

 

Name of the team members: 

 

Divy Mav [Third Year Student of CSE (ICB)] 

Vipul Mhatre [Third Year Student of CSE (ICB)] 

Ronit Mehta [Third Year Student of CSE (DS)] 

Ankush Pandey [Third Year Student of CSE (DS)] 

 

 

Hearty congratulations. Keep it up. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

            (Principal) 


